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February 28, 2012

House Judiciary Committee
Kansas State Capitol

300 SW 10™ Street
Topeka, KS 66612

Re: HB 2207

Dear Committee Members:

1 am writing in support of HB 2207 which provides for Series LLCs to form and conduct
business in Kansas. It is my belief that the adoption of this legistation by the State Legistature
would prove to have a lasting positive impact on the economy and the business environment in
Kansas. Authorization of this new business entity would not only allow Kansas to retain '
busine;ses that would otherwise have no choice but to organize in other states to obtain this
entity structure, but also remain on the forefront of business law as an attractive place for
businesse; from around the United States to operate; therefore drawing jobs and increased tax

base. HB 2207 promotes business, jobs, opportunity, and economic growth in Kansas.

Very Truly Yours,

. MeganE. Bray




